SEP 2 7 1977

Docket No. 50-237

Commonwea1th Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, dJdr.
Vice President
P. 0. Box 767
. Chicago, IL 060690

Gentlenmen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 1, 1977,
providing clarifying information on certain items of noncompliance
and other matters, as we requested in our letter dated August 1, 1977.

We have no further questions regarding the corrective actions described
in your letter. Your corrective actions will be examined during a

‘ subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origlaal signed by
H.D. Thernburg

‘Harold D. Thornburg
Director, Division of Reactor
Operations Inspection

cc: Mr. B. B. Stephenson
Station  Superintendent -
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